
LAURA  INGRAHAM’S  CATHOLICISM
UNDER FIRE
It is hardly a secret that many on the Left are militant
secularists who hate religion, saving a special loathing for
Roman Catholicism. The latest evidence appears online by Joe
Lapointe.

We had to look him up. He was a “segment producer” for the
always-fired Keith Olbermann, which means he did not have a
full-time  job.  He  also  “taught  journalism”  at  New  York
University, which means he did not have a full-time job. No
matter, this struggling part-timer has now caught our eye at
the Catholic League.

Ingraham’s  new  show  on  Fox  News  started  on  October  30.
Lapointe begins his screed calling her “The Church Lady.” He
says  she  “appeared  before  us  in  purple  vestments  that
highlighted  the  gleaming  gold  cross  on  her  chest.”

The cross. That is what set him off. Had Laura been a Jew
wearing a Star of David he would have said nothing about it.
But the cross is different—radical extremists have killed over
it, and are doing so again today.

Lapointe expresses his anger at Laura for telling White House
Chief of Staff John Kelly that there are “very few Christians”
being helped by U.S. immigration policy. The gypsy scholar did
not dispute her statement, because he could not. So he called
her a “fundamentalist Catholic extremist.” Why? The cross.
It’s the cross that drives him mad.
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